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I want to submit that I am opposed to the National Radioactive Waste 
Management Bill (NRWMB). 
 
The Senate Committee must pay due respects to the Aboriginal 
Traditional Owners by taking evidence from the Traditional Owners 
directly. This means that the Senate Committee must travel to 
Tennant Creek to hear from the impacted community directly. 
 
The nomination of the Muckaty site by the Northern Land Council was 
high controversial and is contested by many Ngapa traditional owners.  
 
The proposed bill is highly coercive and genocidal in its long term 
social ramifications. 
 
Muckaty as a radiocative waste dump shows extremely poor 
judgement and reflects extremely poorly on the Labor Government. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Anthony Amis 
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